
Welcome 
 

We're so glad you are here! 
 

We hope you are blessed today as we worship the Lord together. If you 
are new to Eastwood, please feel free to fill out a communication card 
located in the back of the pew in front of you and drop it off at the 
Welcome Centre in the foyer. 
 

We invite you to stay for coffee and fellowship in the café following our 
service. If you have any questions about our church or the sermon, feel 
free to connect with one of our elders or Pastor Steve or contact us via 
email at office@eastwoodchurch.ca. 

 

Baby Bottle Drive 
 

Fresh Start Support Services is once again holding its annual Baby 
Bottle Drive. Each year the money raised during the Baby Bottle Drive 
helps support and provide a safe home for pregnant and parenting 
women and their children.  

 

To participate, pick up a baby bottle at the church, fill it with change, 
cash, or a cheque (please make all cheques payable to Fresh Start 
Support Services), and return it to the church on Father's Day, June 18.  

 

Alternatively, you may send an e-transfer to babybottles@fsms.ca 
 

Ride Needed  
 

A young woman and her children from Eastwood Housing on Burwell 
Road need a ride to and from church on Sunday mornings.  

 

If this is something you are able/willing to help out with, please call the 
church at 519-633-4131 during office hours. 

 

Sound System Upgrade 
 

As you may have heard, we are in the process of upgrading our sound 
system here at the church. We have asked the congregation to 
contribute to the cost if they are able.  

 

When contributing to the sound system upgrade, please mark your 
donation accordingly, either on your envelope or e-transfer.  
 

 

This Week 
 

Sunday, May 21 

Digging Deeper 9:30-10:15 AM 
Call to Prayer 9:30-10:00 AM 

Worship Service 10:30 AM 
 

Please note: There will be no Kids Worship  
program for children in Grades 1-5 today.   

 

Tuesday, May 23 

Women of Power 9:30–11:30 AM 
Prayer Meeting 10:00–11:00 AM 

 
Please Note: Beginning June 1, our Tuesday morning  
prayer meeting will be moved to Thursday mornings!  

 

Wednesday, May 24 

Moms & Munchkins 9:00–11:00 AM  
 

Thursday, May 25 

Eastwood Youth 7:00–8:30 PM 

 

Sunday, May 28 
Digging Deeper 9:30-10:15 AM 
Call to Prayer 9:30-10:00 AM 
Worship Service 10:30 AM  

 

Office Hours This Week 
Tuesday–Thursday 8:30 AM–3:00 PM 

Our office will be closed on Monday for Victoria Day.  
Friday–Closed 

 

The Eastwood Café 
 

The café will be open for coffee and other beverages before and after 
the worship service. Please enjoy your beverages in the café area. 

 

Electronic Devices 
 

Please ensure that your cell phone and other electronic  
devices are muted or turned off during the worship service. 

  


